
 

 

 

 

HALF TERM INFORMATION UPDATE YEAR 3 
Adults in 3RB: Miss Rochnia, Mrs Buono and Mrs Kemble 

Adults in 3S: Miss Stewart and Mrs Kirby 

Message from the staff: 
Welcome back to the new 2023 year! We hope you’ve all had a lovely, relaxing Christmas and are 
ready for the year ahead. We are so excited to have all the children back in school, they have already 
showed us that they are enthusiastic and ready to learn. 

THIS HALF TERM’S LEARNING 

MATHS: 
In Maths we will be looking at multiplication and 
division with 2-digit numbers. 
Then we will spend any remaining time focusing 
on learning the times tables, before starting 
length and perimeter next half term. 
 

English: 
This half-term we will be looking at an adaptation 
of Cinderella set in Ancient Egypt, learning the 
story ready to write their own versions. 
VIPERS 
In our reading vipers lessons, we will be 
developing our vocabulary, inference, prediction, 
retrieval skills 

PE:  
Children will be having PE on a 
Monday. 
This half term we will be using 
the indoor apparatus for 
gymnastics and developing 
netball skills. 
 

PSHCE: 
Our unit this half term is What are 
Families like? 
Looking at family life, different types of 
families and how we care for each 
other. 
 

MFL: 
This half term we will 
be learning the names 
of different animals. 

History/Geography 
Continuing work on Ancient 
Egyptians 

Science -Animals including 
humans – looking at nutrition 
and skeletons. 

Music 
We are very excited to be 
learning to play the recorder. 
 

How parents can help at home:  
We really want our class to develop a lifelong love of reading so please encourage your child to read 
as much as possible and read them stories whenever you are able. If you are running out of things to 
read at home, the staff at Bramley are lovely and would be delighted to suggest books for you to 
borrow. If your child gets spellings, please can they practice these several times a week to help them 
do well in the spelling test on Friday. 

Days/Dates to remember:  
 PE is on Monday. 
 For some children, spellings are set on Fridays. Spelling tests will be on the following Friday. 
 Please ensure children bring their books daily to school so we can also read with them in class. 
 Please make sure you let an adult know you are taking your child at home time to avoid children 

wandering off.  

 


